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Look Ahead America's Progress: 35 Georgia Counties Remove Illegal Registrants,  

A Dozen Pending Investigations by SOS 

 

Washington, D.C. – Look Ahead America (LAA) continues to successfully clean state voter rolls. 

Email confirmations from clerks in 35 Georgia counties show that they removed and corrected 

ineligible, and in some cases illegal, voters from the list.  

 

Currently the Georgia Secretary of State’s Office has at least a dozen pending investigations open 

with materials to be presented to the Georgia State Board of Elections for review and 

recommendation to the Attorney General’s office or appropriate District Attorneys.  

 

It is also possible that other counties removed voters and not notified LAA about these changes. 

 

Ian Camacho, LAA’s Director of Research stated: 

 

We are thrilled to see that our efforts in cleaning up the voter rolls 

and challenging ineligible voters has led to tangible results. We are 

also excited to see that some cases have been bumped up to formal 

investigations. We hope that if these lead to arrests and indictments 

then these will discourage people from committing voter fraud and 

also help to restore confidence in elections that have been so badly 

damaged these last few years. 

 

LAA has published some of its voter challenge wins in late 2022, read an example here: 

https://lookaheadamerica.org/gavoterwins/.   

 

To support LAA, visit https://LookAheadAmerica.org/donate. 

 

To volunteer with LAA, visit https://LookAheadAmerica.org/volunteer.  
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